
 

 

 

Autumn Term 2 2022 

 
What are we learning this half term ... 

We will be focusing our learning around people who help us.  

We have had a mind mapping session, to help us think about  

all the different people who help us during the day, from our  

Parents/carers and teachers to shop keepers, fire fighters,  

Doctors and garage mechanics. Please talk to your child about people who help them and talk about 

what you do for a living. If anyone has a specific trade and would like to come and talk to the       

children about how they help others, please come and chat to one of the Nursery team. 

Core Story 
Our core story is ‘Emergency’.   

Please enjoy this book at home 

with your child.  

We have included some key 

words  with the core book 

pack. We would like you to talk 

about these when you are 

reading together. 

 

Maths                                                                 
It is important for children to have a good understanding of 

maths and in Nursery, this half term we will be focusing on:- 

Showing finger numbers up to 5    1:1 correspondence 

Creating repeating patterns  (e.g. conker, leaf, conker & leaf)    

Investigating circles    Comparing objects relating to weight  

Vocab: ‘more than’   ‘fewer than’ 

Termly Challenges 

Each week we will send home a 

weekly challenge –  

Look out for these on  

School Ping! 

Baking 

This half term we are making  

apple and strawberry  

muffins! 

 

Reading 

We continue to visit the 

 Library every Friday, so 

please ensure your child’s 

library book is brought back 

on this day. 

Reading time! 

Each Friday, at the start of the session, 

we would love for you to stay 20 minutes 

and share a story with your child in class. 

We will alternate the days each half term 

so hopefully everyone will have the chance 

to attend at some point! 



Cold Weather 
 

Now we are in November and the  

weather is getting colder, please can  

all hats, gloves, scarves be labelled  

with your child’s name.  

 
 

Christmas 
The last two weeks of term will be dedicated to Christmas. During this time we 

will be having an EYFS Christmas Show . 

Performance 1– Tuesday 6th December (2.15pm) 

Performance 2– Wednesday 7th December (9.30am) 

 

We will also be having a  stay and play Christmas Workshop for parents and  

carers. The date has yet to be confirmed. This will be a good time for you to  

Carry out Christmas crafts with your child and have a look at their learning      

journey and speak with the teachers. 

 

Snack Money 
 

Thank you for your snack  money  

contributions for last half term. As some 

have contributed for the year or  

full Autumn Term, we will be putting  

individual reminder slips in the  

children’s book bags – please look out for 

these. Thank you so much for your  

continued support. 

Loose Parts Play 
 

Please look out for the letter about loose 

parts play in Nursery.  

We are hoping to build a fantastic box 

full of interesting bits and bobs for the 

children to explore and play with. 


